
La. USBC Youth Association 

Dear Proprietors, 

It is that time of year again for tournament selections.  The Louisiana Bowling 
Proprietors Association (LBPA) and the La. USBC Youth Assoc. put together a 
center invitation guideline packet to host a State Youth Tournament and the US 
Open Tournament.  This guideline invitation gives you the opportunity to review 
the requirements and details of each event. 

Bids for all these tournaments are due to the La. USBC Youth Association by 
June 30 of each year.  Bids for the Youth State and Match Games Tournaments 
will then be presented at the State Youth Annual open meeting.  Someone from 
the center bidding must be in attendance to present their bid to the association at 
this meeting.  

Bids for the Grand Prix State Finals, Pepsi State Tournament, Family State 
Tournament and US Open will be read and voted on at the LBPA annual meeting 
in October in Arlington, Texas.  Someone from the center bidding must be in 
attendance to present their bid at the LBPA annual meeting. Once again, all bids 
for all tournaments must be in by June 30th. 

This letter and the following enclosures will provide you with the necessary 
information to submit your bids. 

•  Invitation Instructions 
•  Application for Bid   
•  Hotel Information Sheet 


